
ADEPT Sustainable Energy Working Group- February 2017 meeting 
 

 
The revitalised Energy Group met in early February to start the development of an action 
plan for 17-18. The Group reviewed the TOR and Energy Policy and revised draft versions will 
be sent to the ADEPT Environment Board in April.  
 
If you have a particular interest or experience in this area and would like to contribute to the 
Group please contact the Chair Carolyn McKenzie – Kent County Council on 
carolyn.mckenzie@kent.gov.uk 
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